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Vandeventer Black Announces 2020 Executive Board  

Norfolk, VA (January 21, 2020) – Vandeventer Black LLP is pleased to announce its 2020 Executive 

Board and the addition of partner Richard Ottinger to the Board. Partners Deborah M. Casey, James R. 

Harvey, and Mark S. Brennan will continue to serve. Partner Edward J. Powers steps down.  

 “We welcome Richard as a new member of the Executive Board, and we thank Eddie for his years 

of dedicated service,” said Michael L. Sterling, also a member of the Board and recently re-elected for a 

fourth term as the Managing Partner. 

 

     

James R. Harvey Mike Sterling Richard Ottinger Deborah M. Casey Mark Brennan 

 
  Vandeventer Black LLP is a dynamic business and litigation law firm established in 1883 focused on 

responsiveness and results while providing internationally recognized services across a wide variety of legal sectors. 

Headquartered in the commercial gateway of Norfolk, Virginia, its accomplished attorneys assist clients from offices 

located in Virginia, North Carolina, and Germany. For more information, visit VanBlackLaw.com. 
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